
Monday, September 15th, 2014
DUNDAS P.S.

PHYSICAL EDUCATION CLOTHING

Dear Parents and Guardians,

During the next two weeks, you and your child will have the opportunity to purchase Dundas P.S. physical education clothing. The clothing is great for wearing during physical education classes, for school spirit, and even as a gift for family members and friends.

Every piece of clothing will be in navy blue with a white Dundas Dragons logo that was designed by Ms. Jennifer Singh.  Examples of the different kinds of clothing are shown on the order form that is attached to this letter. I am pleased to announce that 10% of all the purchases will be donated to the school’s physical education programme (equipment, prizes, team clothing). 

During our “Curriculum Night” on Thursday, September 18th, I will be outside by the primary playground and then in the front foyer to help you choose the correct size of clothing and to complete and return order forms. If you are unable to come to school this evening, I will also be available for clothing sizing in the front foyer on the following dates:

1. Friday, September 19th at 8:00-8:30 am
2. Monday, September 22nd at 11:45 am-12:15 pm 

3. Tuesday, September 23rd at 3:20-3:50 pm

If not paying by cash, cheques will need to be payable to MARCHANT’S SCHOOL SPORT. All order forms and money will need to be returned to Ms. Landry by Tuesday, September 30th. The clothing will be delivered to the school 4-6 weeks after that date.

Should you have any questions, please contact me at school at (416) 393-9565.

Sincerely, 

Rachelle Landry

P.O.R.

Health and Physical Education Teacher

Dundas Public School


